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Dear Families, 
 
We are thrilled to announce that Mount Hope School will be launching a new Fundraiser and offering the 
popular Kernel’s Popcorn at Nutrition Break!  
 
The Mount Hope Class of 2024 will be running the Popcorn Fundraiser to support their Grade 8 
Commencement.  
 

 
 
 
On Friday February 23rd, you can order 6 weeks of popcorn on School Cash Online. Popcorn will be 
delivered to your child’s classroom on Wednesday’s at Nutrition Break for 6 consecutive weeks. The cost of 
the popcorn on School Cash Online for 6 weeks is $15.00 ($2.50 per bag). We will be offering Butter Salt or 
White Cheddar. Orders due on School Cash Online by Monday March 4, 2024.  
 
Delivery will start the first Wednesday after the March Break (Wednesday, March 20th) and run until 
Wednesday April 24th).  
 
Our Intermediate students will also be selling individual bags on Wednesdays (starting Wednesday March 
21st) in the foyer for those who did not purchase online. They will be available for $2.50 cash. Please bring 
change, if possible.  
 
Thanks for your support, 
 
Mount Hope School Team 
  


